
 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention  

for January 

    True Human Fraternity 
 

We pray for all those suffering 
from religious discrimination and 
persecution;  
may their own rights and dignity 
be recognized, which originate 

from being brothers and sisters in the human family. 

 

Vox Episcopi—The Voice Of The People 

 

A Celebration of Saints 

 

The Catholic Church is not short of great Saints and this week is certainly no 
exception. The Saints show us how we can live our faith and provide tangible 
insights and lessons on being a Catholic and living our faith more fully.  

 

The Saints are people who generously answered the invitation to put God in 
the centre of their lives and are examples to each one of us, showing it is 
indeed possible to tread the path to holiness. 

 

 (To read the full message go to our website or facebook page)  
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   First Reading                Responsorial Psalm                  Second Reading               Gospel Acclamation                 Gospel             
   Jer 1:4-5, 17-19        Ps 70:1-6, 15, 17. R.v.15     1 Cor 12:31-13:13 cf. Lk 4:18            Lk 4:18                              Lk 4:21-30 

MASS SCHEDULE  SACRAMENTAL PROGRAM 2022 

Calling All Parents of Students in Year 3, 4 & 5 

This year we have Confirmation for Year 3 students and First Communion 
for Year 5 and 4 students. This letter in the bulletin for the weekend 29th 
and 30th January is the first notification for our parents’ meeting which 
will be held on Thursday February 23rd in OLOR at 7pm (Please be there 
by 6.50pm to start at 7pm). 

The final day for registration forms to be submitted to the office for all 
sacraments will be Monday 1st March.  
(You will find the registration forms on the website or there will be copies 
at the meeting.) 

Once all forms are submitted, we will know the numbers we expect and 
can then advise you of the program dates. 

  

The date for Confirmation will be Saturday June 4th, the eve of Pentecost. 
The Feast of Christ the King is the usual day for First Holy Communion, 
but we need to know numbers before deciding the date/s for the 
celebration in 2022.  

Weekday Mass Schedule 

OLOR Cathedral:  
Mon to Sat 7:00 am 

 

QOP Church: 
Tue, Thu , Fri 8:45 am 
Sat 7:30 am 
 

Korean Mass 
Tue, Thu 7:30 pm 
Wed, Fri 10:00 am 

Weekend Mass Schedule 

  

 

THANK YOU to those who stay after Mass to clean 

the pews. 

Private Prayer  Our Cathedral Chapel is open for 

private prayer from 8am-8pm. It is necessary for 

everyone who enters the chapel to check in 

using QR Code, hand sanitise and to wear a face 

mask.  Failure to do so will mean we need to close 

the chapel. 

OLOR Cathedral: 
Saturday 5:00 pm Vigil 
Sunday 9:30 am, 6:00 pm 

 

Filipino Mass 3:30 pm 

(Every 2nd Sunday of each 

month 

QOP Church: 
Saturday 5:30 pm Vigil 

Sunday 8:00 am 

 

Korean Mass  
Sat 7:30 pm 

Sun 11:00 am & 5:00 pm 

Sacrament of Penance / Reconciliation  
OLOR Cathedral  Saturdays  from 9 am to 9:30 am 
Queen of Peace Church Saturdays 4:30pm-5:15 pm 
Exposition every First Friday of the month from  
10am– 10pm  

If a Priest is needed in a matter of 

emergency, after hours or on the weekend, please 
call 0458 351 843. 

APPEAL OF THE UKRAINIAN CATHOLIC CHURCH IN AUS  

Bishop Anthony Randazzo has received a request from the Bishop of 
Eparchy of Saints Peter and Paul of Melbourne, Bishop Mykola Bychok, 
CSsR,requesting prayers for peace and justice for Ukraine. 

 

As we are all aware the situation in the Ukraine is very tense for the 41 
million people living there and the many thousands who have made 
Australia their home. 
 

Please read the letter from Bishop Mykola and pray for peace and justice 
for our Ukrainian brothers and sisters.  
 

You can read the letter on Hornsby Parish Website. 

HOMILIES FROM DEACON PETER 

Deacon Peter publishes his homilies each week on his website. 
 
The address is: www.deaconpeter.org 

http://www.bbcatholic.org.au/hornsby
https://www.deaconpeter.org/


Fr Anselam will be on leave from 24th to 31st January 2022. 

We wish him a relaxing break! 
 

SAFEGUARDING LEARNING OPPORTUNITIES 
Protective behaviours in early childhood 
The NSW Office of the Children’s Guardian is running training 
for Early Childhood Educators throughout the months of 
January and February. The training aims to develop the skills 
for educators in understanding protective behaviours for 
young children. For further information and booking, visit 
https://www.ocg.nsw.gov.au/child-safe-organisations/training
-and-resources/webinars-and-face-to-face-training  
 

Support to women experiencing abuse 
Build the confidence of workers providing support to women 
experiencing abuse, the eSafety commissioner are offering 
training on Tuesday, 22 February 2022. To register visit 
https://register.gotowebinar.com/rt/7743942169976240397 
 

  
 

BBNEWS Article—If you would like to submit an article 
from your parish to be considered for inclusion in the next 
edition of BBNews, please send it 
to communications@bbcatholic.org.au before Friday, 4 
February. 

 

Article can be between 400-500 words. Please also provide an 
email address and a contact name and number.  

 

Hornsby Parish Craft & Friendship Group is resuming 
on Thursday 3rd Feb, QOP Church hall, 10am-2pm 
All welcome.  
Come when you can and leave when you want to. 
Coffee and tea provided, please bring your own lunch. 

Enquiries: Helen Wolfe 0427 564 782  
 

All are welcome to Cenacle prayer group. We meet every 
Thursday after 8.45am Mass at QOP church 
 

Curious about Catholicism, or Christianity in 
general? Are you, or someone you know, interested in 
finding out more about what Catholics believe and practise, 
and why? Do you think you might like to become a Catholic? 

Free information and discussion sessions start very soon. 
Come and see with  no obligation.  

Contact Peter, parish Christian Initiation team leader  
on Mobile 0411389300 or via email rcia.hornsby@gmail.com 
 
 

WELCOME TO NEW PARISHIONERS 
Welcome to anyone who is joining us for the first time today, 
or has only begun to come to Mass here recently. It’s great to 
have you.  
Please pick up a welcome pack from the back of the church.  
Thanks for building your spiritual home with us. 
 

HAVE YOU CHANGED ADDRESS, EMAIL ADDRESS 
OR CREDIT CARD DETAILS?  
Please let the parish know if you have changed your address, 
email or credit card details so we can update our data system. 
Thank you. 
 

 May I ask you to pray for   those who are sick, those who 
are struck with the virus, those tested positive, those in 
isolation, and those vaccinated for COVID-19. 
 

We remember those who died recently :  Fr Manoj 
Manuel● Br Norman Hart fms ● Trudy Bruins ● Albert Leung  
 

Anniversaries :  Jane Misquitta ● Noel Christensen  ● 
Darren Egelhoff ●  Manuel Royo Blanco ●  Capt. Cruz Motha  
 

We pray for the sick : Michelle Manjon ● Allan Ivers ● Lisa 
Kaye Willatt ●  Pauline Carr ●  Martin Palisi ● Lisa Hogarth 

 

SACRAMENTAL BAPTISM PROGRAM 
This weekend we welcome our 3 newest members to the 
Cathedral Parish as they receive the sacrament of Baptism. 
Please pray for: 
Rae Elizabeth, Katriona and Yvanna Emelia. 
Remember their parents in prayer as they commit 
themselves to teaching their children to love God and his 
people. 
Marie Gately—Sacramental Coordinator 
 
 

CATECHIST RECRUITMENT — TRAINING NOW 
FOR 2022 
Catechist or Assistant needed for the following public 
schools: 
Tuesdays at Hornsby South PS –  
Kindergarten, Yrs 1 and 2 at 1:45 - 2:15 pm. 
Yrs 5 and 6 at 2:20 – 2:50pm. 
 

Wednesdays at Normanhurst PS –  
Yrs 1, 2, 3 and 4 at 10:30 – 11:00am. 
 

Wednesdays at Thornleigh West PS -  
Yrs 1 and 2 at 2:15 – 2:45pm. 
 

Wednesdays at Waitara PS -  
Yr 3 at 2:30 – 3:10pm. 
 

Thursdays at Normanhurst West PS –  
Yrs 1, 2, 3 and 4 at 10:30 - 11:00am.  
 

Thursdays at Thornleigh West PS -  
Yrs 5 and 6 at 2:15 - 2:45pm.  
 

To become a Catechist or an Assistant, contact via email: 
louise.spencer@bbcatholic.org.au 
 
 

ENGAGED ENCOUNTER 
GOT YOUR WEDDING PLANS UNDER CONTROL? 
How prepared are you for marriage? Engaged Encounter 
provides you with deeper insights into each other and into 
married life. We give you a chance to spend time together 
to strengthen and enrich your relationship. For further 
information visit our 
website www.engagedencounter.org.au. 
 

Choose any of the coming Weekends in 2022:  
Feb 19-20, Apr 30 - May 01, Aug 06-07, Nov 12-13 
  

If covid-19 restrictions prevent a face-to-face seminar, the 
CEE weekend will be held via Zoom.  
 
 
 

POSITIONS VACANT—DIOCESE BROKEN BAY 
(For further information, visit the Diocese website)  

 

Personal Assistant to the Vicar General, Office of the 
Bishop 
Permanent, part-time position (4 days per week, 9:00am to 
5:00pm) 
Role split between Pennant Hills and Chatswood locations. 
- Applications close Friday, 4 February 2022.  
 

The Diocese has three Communications Officers vacancies, 
reporting directly to the Diocesan Director, 
Communications, working from the Caroline Chisholm 
Centre at Pennant Hills. 
- Applications close Friday 4 February 2022.  

 

Financial Services Accountant 

Based in the Chancery, Pennant Hills 
Parental leave coverage (fixed term contract concluding 1 
December 2022) 
- Applications close Wednesday, 2 February 2022.  
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